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PRESS RELEASE: Nevada State Supreme Court Upholds Voter ID Ballot Initiative.
Chairman David Gibbs of Repair the Vote Celebrates Unanimous Ruling.

Las Vegas, Nevada — In a unanimous decision, the Nevada State Supreme Court has upheld
the collection of Repair The Vote’s voter ID petition, marking a significant victory for advocates
of election integrity and transparency. This ruling is a monumental step towards ensuring that

our Voter ID Petition can make it to the November ballot.

The voter ID ballot initiative, which has garnered widespread support from citizens across the
state, would require that all voters present valid identification at the polls. This measure aims to
protect the integrity of the electoral process, prevent voter fraud, and uphold the principle of one
person, one vote.

"We are thrilled but not surprised with the Nevada State Supreme Court's decision," said David
Gibbs, Chairman of Repair the Vote. "This ruling is a triumph for democracy and the rule of law,
in the face of desperate efforts by radical opponents of this reform to strip Nevada voters of the
opportunity to make their voices heard on this issue. By implementing voter ID requirements,
we are taking a crucial step towards safeguarding our elections and restoring public confidence
in Nevada’s electoral process.”

The petition, which was initially introduced in response to growing concerns about election
security, received overwhelming support from Nevada residents. Over 70,000 Nevadans have
signed our initiative, demonstrating widespread support from all corners of the Silver State.

The Supreme Court's decision comes after a thorough review of the petition's legal and
constitutional implications. In their ruling, the justices unanimously affirmed that the
description of the effect is legally sufficient. Chairman Gibbs, and the rest of the Repair The
Vote’s Volunteers are ready to finish collecting the remaining signatures and let Nevadans have
that choice, not outside organizations.
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“This ruling is a testament to the power of civic engagement and the importance of upholding
the principles that form the foundation of our democracy. The people of Nevada have spoken,
and their voices have been heard loud and clear.” said Gibbs.

For more information about Repair The Vote’s Petition please visit www.repairthevote.us
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